
Announcing CRT on NYE 2022 

 
 
The Friends of Natick Trails and the Town of Natick welcome the public to the second annual 
CRT on NYE, a family-friendly New Year’s Eve event on a mile-long section of the Cochituate 
Rail Trail.  
 
This event will be held on Saturday, December 31, 2022 from 4:00 to 8:00 PM. We are planning 
to have 21 fire pit locations with snacks, beverages, entertainment and activities stationed from 
mile 1.2 to mile 2.2 on the CRT. Community groups are invited to request a location.  
 
To learn more, to sign up to volunteer, and to request a location please visit 
friendsofnaticktrails.org. We ask that people sign up to request a location by Friday, December 
9. 
 
Thanks to volunteers, and to Natick public safety and public works for supporting this new 
Natick tradition! More public information will be provided closer to New Year’s Eve. 

 

http://friendsofnaticktrails.org/

